

June 10, 2019

Federal Communications Commission 445 12th St. S.W. Washington, DC 20554

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is official notice that Drake University is surrendering the license to its low-power FM radio station:

KDRA-LP

Facility ID # 132964

We anticipate ceasing broadcast operations on or before August 15, 2019. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. My direct line is 515-271-3962.

Sincerely,

Venessa Macro

Chief Administration Officer

Drake University